Consell modifies services and activities amid rollout of Enhanced Tier 4
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The Consell de Formentera reports that due to the evolving public health situation and amid the
island’s adoption of “Enhanced Tier 4” protocol starting Saturday 30 January, the Sala de
Cultura (Cinema) will close for at least two weeks. Sessions at the cinema will be postponed
from tomorrow. The La Mola lighthouse will shut its doors as well for the duration of the new
public health alert.

Maria Villangémez library will remain open to the public with appropriate capacity restrictions in
place.

Ajuntament Vell exhibition space will open Monday 1 February as scheduled for “Autoretratos”,
a selection of work from artist Christoph Steinmeyer. Due to new rules, capacity will be limited
to five and visitors must comply with public health protocol.

Consell-backed activities such as the pottery, woodworking and painting workshops have been
placed on hold as well.
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